

Website: www.subzero.asn.au

Please email: General Enquiries: subzero.general@gmail.com

Registration Enquiries: subzero.joinup@gmail.com

Uniform Enquiries: subzero.uniforms@gmail.com Or follow the links under 'Contact Us' on the website.

The winter season has come to an end. Congratulations to all the teams who made the finals and bad luck to those who didn't.

There will be a few changes for next season so please make sure you read threw everything.

## MINIBALL

There will no longer be club training for our mini ball teams next season due to a change with the entire mini ball competition starting next season. All mini ball teams will be training for 30minutes before they play on a saturday morning. Then they will go into a game. E.G If the game is at 8:45 they will train till 9:15am then play there game.

This training is not optional...

Miniball is the most important time for the kids to be learning so it is important that they do attend this training.

The training will be taken by Amy Belton and the coaches of the teams.

## **CLUB TRAINING**

The coaches are at training to train the kids, not to have to dicsipline them. Parents please make sure that you are not just dropping the kids off and leaving, if you can stick around incase the coach does need any help. Remember the coaches are taking their time out to come to training aswell.

### **GAME DAY**

I would like to see all players shaking hands and thanking all players and coaches from the opposition and also the refs. That also goes for coaches thanking refs and other coaches.

If you are playing another Sub-Zero team remember we are the same club and i would like to see you doing your cheers all together as one. (SPORTSMANSHIP)

All players please make sure you are paying your team manager. They should not have to chase you for money.

## TECH FOULS

As of next season if you receive a Tech Foul you will be taken off the court for 5 playing minutes.NO other player can go on to replace you.So for that entire 5 minutes you will have to play with 4 players.. Don't let your team down by getting a Tech Foul.

Tech Fouls will equal consiquences. The club does not accept this behaviour. If you do get a Tech Foul you will hear from Helan!!!.....

# PARENTS/SPECTATURS

Show sportsmanship towards refs, coaches, players, and other spectaturs, the club does also not accept bad or unsportsmanlike behaviour from any parent or spectatur.

All parents please make sure that you score at least twice a season to give everybody ago. It is not fair that the same people score everyweek. If you do not know how to score please ask or sit with somebody to learn.

## REGO ATT:Team Managers/Coaches

Any one not registered with the club can not play until they pay their registration. If someone is wanting to play they need to register threw the club, you can not just put them in your team as we may have other teams that don't have enough players that they can go into.

Please make sure that all players are signing their own name on the back of the sheet every game. If this is not done it may meen that the kids might miss out on finals. PARENTS are not to sign for the kids...

### UNIFORMS

Uniforms have been ordered. If you have not ordered a top and need one please contact Helan asap.

### **NEXT SEASON**

The first training will be held on the 6th of october for all teams at the yarra centre at 3:45pm not 4:45pm as stated in the last news letter. Sorry for any inconvenience. Please remember to wear your Sub-Zero uniform as club photos will be taken on the night.

ENJOY THE BREAK AND WE WILL HOPEFULLY SEE YOU ALL BACK AGAIN IN THREE WEEKS.....